
Dear colleagues and friends, 

I would like to inform you that the 13th International Scientific/Professional Conference 
AGRICULTURE IN NATURE AND ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION, Osijek, Croatia is postponed 
due to the uncertain situation caused by coronavirus. 

As the first possible new date is 07 th -09 th of September, 2020, at the same place (Faculty of 
Agrobiotechnical Sciences Osijek). 
As the confirmation of the proposed dates I will share information at the proper time. 
 
In the name of Organizing and Scientific committee, I would like to express my gratitude to 
all of authors (we received the largest number of papers since the conference began), 
reviewers (for their commitment work) and others involved in whole this process. 
 
I wish all the best for all of us 
Sincerely yours 
 
President of Scientific Committee and Chief editor 
Prof. dr. sc. Danijel Jug 
 
 


